
 
 

INFORMATION EVENT 
 

12th September, 2023  
 

Plumpton Village Hall 
6-9pm drop in (presentation at 7.30pm) 

 
Join us for a campaign update and information event in the 

large hall. ‘Don’t Urbanise the Downs’ have been hard at work 
for the last couple of years and the threat of the New Town has 

not gone away. Come along to hear where we are right now 
and what you can do to help save this rural landscape from 

being lost forever.  
 

There will be lots to see and do –  
local wildlife photos and information, children’s activities, music, 

wine and cake!  
Campaign group members will be there to chat and answer your 

questions. 
 
 

 
 
 


